
MINOT STATE UNIVERSITY  
COLLEGE OF BUSINESS  

(JANUARY 2012) 
 

FACULTY REPORT 
Accounting and Finance 

Carla Cabarle, ACCT/FIN 

• Co-authored a paper entitled, At the Intersection:  A Cross-Disciplinary 
Exercise in Employee Selection has been accepted for publication in the 
Journal of Human Resources Education. (Jan/Feb edition)  
 

Dr. Frank Moseley, 
ACCT/FIN 

• Attended a non-conventional Petroleum Conference in Denver, Colorado, 
January 11-12, 2012.  

• Attended the Board meeting for Missouri River Resources on January 24, 
2012 in New Town, North Dakota. 

Business Information 
Technology  

Dr. Lori Willoughby, BIT • Attend IACIS Winter Meeting serving as president in San Juan, Puerto Rico 
January 3-8, 2012. 

Dr. Tom Seymour, BIT 
 

• Attended the SRT Technology meeting with OPASTCO January 16-18, 2012 in 
Lake Buena Vista, Florida. 

Business Administration  
Dr. Andy Bertsch • Attended an in-service meeting for societal data collectors January 20-23, 

2012 in Denver, Colorado.  Dr. Bertsch is the North American investigator of 
a cross cultural research study: Preferred Leadership Behaviors Across 
Cultures. 

Dr. John Girard, BADM • Presented as part of ISE Alumni Series on board MV Explorer on the subject:  
Social Knowledge on January 12-17, 2012 in Fort Lauderdale, Florida. 

SEA  
Chuck Barney, SEA 
Director 

Traveled to Fargo, North Dakota, January 20-21, 2012 with three College of Business 
Entrepreneurship Club students:  Ben Berg, Trey Welstad and Aaron Cummings to 
participate in the Innovate North Dakota Boot camp. 

 
 



MINOT STATE UNIVERSITY  
COLLEGE OF BUSINESS  

(FEBRUARY 2012) 
 

FACULTY REPORT 
Accounting and Finance Department 

Dr. Frank Moseley, 
ACCT/FIN 

• Attended the 2nd Annual Oil and Gas Summit in New Town, North Dakota on 
February 1, 2012. 

Business Information 
Technology  

Dr. Lori Willoughby 
BIT 

• Attended NJCA, National Job Corp Association Policy Foru, in Washington DC 
and participated on Professional Development Advisory Committee February 
6-8, 2012. 

•  Attended the Academic Chairs Conference in Orlando, Florida, February 9-
10, 2012. 

Dr. Tom Seymour 
BIT 
 

• Co-organized the “Technology Discussion” seminar, February 23, 2012 in the 
College of Business. 

Dr. Deanna Klein 
BIT 

• Co-organized the “Technology Discussion” seminar, February 23, 2012 in the 
College of Business. 

Business Administration 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dr. John Girard 
BADM 

 
• Served on the Chancellor Search Committee in Bismarck, North Dakota on 

February 8, 2012. 
• Served on the Performance Funding Task Force on February 17, 2912 in 

Bismarck, North Dakota. 
• Attended a State Board of Higher Education meeting on February 22, 2012 in 

Wahpeton, North Dakota as part of NDUS role. 

Dr. Jacek Mrozik 
BADM 

 
• Attended the Winter Marketing Educator’s Conference February 17-19, 2011 

in St. Petersburg, Florida. 

 
 



March 2012 
 
Business Information Technology  
 
Dr. Lori Willoughby 
• Taught SharePoint as part of the ITAC sponsored classes offered to MSU faculty and staff. 
 
Dr. Tom Seymour 
• Attended ITCND, Information Technology Council of North Dakota, Board Meeting in Bismarck, North 
Dakota on March 20, 2012. 
• Performed as consultant and evaluator for the Higher Learning Commission on March 26-28, 2012 in 
Tahlequah, Oklahoma. 
 
Dr. Deanna Klein 
• Attended ITCND, Information Technology Council of North Dakota, Board Meeting in Bismarck, North 
Dakota on March 20, 2012. 
 
Ms. Julianne Eklund 
• Attended Course Technology 2012 Conference in San Antonio, Texas March 6-9, 2012. 
• Taught Beginning Excel as part of the ITAC sponsored classes offered to MSU faculty and staff. 
 
Ms. Sharon Reynolds 
• Attended Course Technology 2012 Conference in San Antonio, Texas March 6-9, 2012. 
 
Dr. Kristi Berg 
• Attended Collegiate DECA National Competition in Salt Lake City, Utah on March 20-25, 2012. Dr. Berg 
is the MSU DECA advisor. She also served at facilitator and judge at the conference representing North 
Dakota. 
 
Ms. Jan Repnow 
• Taught Beginning Word and Intermediate Word as part of the ITAC sponsored classes offered to MSU 
faculty and staff. 
 
 
Business Administration 
 
Dr. John Girard 
• Program Chair, delivered a keynote and facilitated a workshop March 13-14, 2012 at Abu Dhabi, UAE. 
• Attended the Disney College Program Orientation to learn about student paid internships, tour the 
facility and participate in an organizational leadership class March 20 in Orlando, Florida. 
 
 



Dr. James Ondracek  
• Attended the IDC, International Data Group, Directions 2012 meeting in Boston, Massachusetts March 
13, 2012. 
• Presented one paper in Absentia at the Global Business Development Institute International 
Conference. The paper is titled, “Doing Business in Mexico” co-authored by Dr. M Saeed, Dr. Andy 
Bertsch and Dr. James Ondracek 
 
Dr. Long Pham 
• Presented a paper, “Alternative Structural Models for E-Banking Adoption in Vietnam,” at the 
Academy of Business Research Conference in New Orleans, Louisiana March 14-16, 2012. 
 
 
Ms. Jeanne MacDonald 
• Facilitated focus groups In Crosby, North Dakota for the Great Plains Center for Community Research 
and Service Energy Impact Solutions Project on March 13, 2012. 



April 2012 
 
Accounting and Finance 
 
Ms. Patti Fedje 
• April 18-20, 2012, attended the IACBE (International Assembly for Collegiate Business Education) 
Annual Conference in Kansas City, Missouri. 
 
Business Administration 
 
Dr. John Girard 
• April 11, 2012, attended the SBHE (State Board of Higher Education) meeting. 
• April 17, 2012, attended the Interim Higher Education Meeting in Bismarck, North Dakota. 
 
Dr. Andy Bertsch 
• On April 19-23, 2012, attend International Doctoral Research Center (IDRC) European research 
seminar which faciltitated data collection for research initiative: “Preferred Leadership Behavior Across 
Cultures" in Oslo, Norway. 
 
Dr. Gary Ross 
• April 18-20, 2012, Attended the IACBE (International Assembly for Collegiate Business 
Education) Annual Conference in Kansas City, Missouri. 
 
Business Information Technology 
 
Dr. Kristi Berg 
• April 20-24, 2012 attended the Collegiate DECA National Competition as MSU DECA Advisor with 
College of Business students (Ben Berg, McKenna Larson, and Jennifer Lock) and served as 
facilitator/judge at the conference representing ND in Salt Lake City, Utah. 
 
Ms. Jan Repnow  
• Coordinated written testing at North Dakota FBLA (Future Business Leaders of America) 
Conference April 1-3, 2012 in Bismarck, North Dakota. 
• April 3-7, 2012, presented at the National Business Education Association Convention in Boston, 
Massachusetts. 
 
Dr. Tom Seymour 
• Attended the North Dakota Information Technology Council of ND Board meeting and visited 
the Dakota Carrier National facility in Bismarck, North Dakota April 10, 2012. 



May 2012 
 
Accounting and Finance 
 
Ms. Karen Walz 
• Attended the North Dakota CPA Society 2012 Management Conference May 21-22, 2012 in 
Fargo, North Dakota. 
 
Ms. Joan Houston 
• Attended the North Dakota CPA Society 2012 Management Conference, the Ethics seminar and 
the ANDTCA, Association of North Dakota Teachers of College Accounting, seminar May 21-22, 2012 in 
Fargo, North Dakota. 
 
Business Administration 
 
Dr. James Ondracek 
• Attended the NDUS Retention summit in Bismarck May 14-15, 2012. 
 
Business Information Technology 
 
Dr. Lori Willoughby 
• Attended the NDUS Retention summit in Bismarck May 14-15, 2012 and the ND IT Symposium in 
Fargo May 15-16, 2012. 
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